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ISSUE: GUN CONTROL 

The NY SAFE Act allows pistol license holders to protect the privacy of their personal

information, including their home address, by providing them with a Public Records

Exemption form. Those wishing to apply for the exemption should do so by May 15, 2013. In

order to access this special form, please click on the provided link.

Onondaga County residents can return the form to the Pistol Permit Unit at the Onondaga

County Sheriff's Department:

Address:

407 South State St.

Syracuse, NY 13202

Cayuga County residents can return the form to the Cayuga County Clerk's Office:

Address:

160 Genesee Street

Auburn, NY 13021

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/gun-control

